

Tiaro State School

ISSUE NO: TERM 2 WEEK 3. APRIL 2019

COMING EVENTS	
2019	
May	
10	Tiaro Sports Day @ Tiaro SS
14-16	3 & 5 NAPLAN
21	Under 8's Day
23	Excursion to Show
24	Fraser Coast Show Hol
28	Sport-800mtrs @ Bauple
30	Sports Day - Tinana
June	
19	Performance – It's A Mad World
28	End of Term 2
July	
15	Term 3
24-26	Yr 3-6 Camp - Maranatha

Attendance Aim 2019

Principal's Message

94%

NAPLAN - What is Naplan?

The National Assessment Program – Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) is an annual national assessment for all students in Years 3, 5, 7, and 9. All students in these year levels will complete tests in reading, writing, language conventions (spelling, grammar and punctuation) and numeracy. Remember that this is a point in time test and does not reflect the special skills each child has like music and sporting skills.

Mr Campbell on leave for 2 weeks and Mrs Thornton is looking after our junior class during this time. Come down and say hi.

Maryborough show is on the 23 May and this year we is our year to attend. Notes went home giving you information about the day.

Small school sports at the Tinana sporting oval is on the 30 May. Parents and family are invited to attend and cheer on our school during the day. Notes will be sent home soon.

Woolworths 'Earn and Learn' Anyone who shops at Woolworths from 1st May until on Tuesday 25th June 2019 can collect Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers, while stocks last.

Rhiannon Gane
Principal
Teaching 3/4/5/6

From the Office

Office Hours

8:45 - 2:00pm Tues, Wed, Thurs

BPoint is an easy way for you to pay from the convenience of your home! All details on the invoice – please ensure that you use the correct reference numbers.

Payment Plans are available on request.

School Camp Payments

Invoices for Years 3-6 students attending our combined schools camp have been sent home this week. Payment plans available.

May	
6	Felicity
24	Rosie
29	Jackson

Junior Class Messages

Term 2 has taken off and we are already at week 3. With Mr Campbell on long service leave the Junior Class is fortunate enough to have the lovely Mrs Tessa Thornton until Mr Campbell is back. The students have been getting ready for the Tiaro Sports Day with practising the war cry for their sport houses and learning new skills with the track and field events for the event. Parents and families are encouraged to come along and cheer the students on. The staff have been organising our Under 8's event being held on the 21st May. This is a great annual event hosted by Tiaro State School to help celebrate our youth. It will be an extremely busy term for everyone with report cards coming out at the end of this term.

Nathan Campbell P/1/2 Class Teacher

Workplace Health and Safety



Please remember no hat no play. All students must have a hat at school.

The Flu

The best preventative measure against influenza (flu) is annual flu vaccination for you, your children, and your entire family. Flu illness is more dangerous than the common cold for children. Each year, millions of children get sick with seasonal flu; thousands of children are hospitalized and some children die from flu.

If your child/children have flu type symptoms please keep them home.

PBL Positive Behaviour for Learning







As a PBL school we pride ourselves on ensuring that the behaviour management system within the school works for each and every individual student. That is exactly what we did at the beginning of the school year. We went over the system and discussed anything that needed modifying or changing.

Students will continue to get stickers for good behaviour and work, stickers will get traded in for prizes and rewards of the child's choice.

Certificates will be issued on parade for Student of the Week and PBL awards will be given out to students that have maintained the school expectations for a whole week.

If you have any questions regarding our Behaviour Management System then please feel free to come in and talk to the classroom teachers about it.

Tiaro P & C Association

Helpers Required



We are always looking for helpers when we are doing activities like fundraisers, tuckshop, uniform shop

If you are available from 9am – 11:30am Friday mornings then please come up and help in the tuckshop, your children will love seeing you.

<u>Tuckshop</u>

Orders and money need to be brought in Friday morning by 9am. Write your child's order on the brown paper bag.

School Banking

School banking is completed every
Thursday. To join this savings
adventure with School Banking your
child will need a Youth Saver Account
with the Commonwealth Bank. You can do this
online at combank.com.au/school banking or visit
your local branch in Maryborough.
Students are rewarded with prizes for regular
banking!

Mrs Grainger is your school banking contact should you have any queries.



A HUGE THANK YOU TO SANDY CREEK EARTHWORKS FOR VOLUNTEERING THEIR TIME AND COMING IN TO

DO A BIT OF CLEANING UP AROUND THE SCHOOL GROUNDS. WE THANK THEM FOR THEIR CONTINUED SUPPORT DURING 2019.